
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Residents are invited  

to   

Bartley Green Ward Forum Meeting 
Thursday 18th May 2023 

7pm – 8.30pm 
At  

Shenley Academy School 
Shenley Lane 

B29 4HE 
(access via the main reception) 

 
Agenda items to include:- 

- Weekend car-parking at the school 
- School 3G Pitch Consultation 
- Other local issues 

 
Everyone Working together to make the Ward a better place to live 

 

 

Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team; 
Email: beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk 
 

 
Stay Safe, Stay Well 
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